The Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008 (HEOA) requires that postsecondary institutions
participating in federal student aid programs disclose information from various administrative
areas to students. The following information is disclosed to you as a student at Southeastern
Institute in compliance with federal law. Visit the HEOA site for more information at
http://www.southeasterncollege.edu/heoa/



